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Brussels, February 28", 2018

Subject: Answer to the refferal regarding increased liability and stricter requirement on
insurance cover for owners of nuclear generating

ELINT has been given an opportunity to offer its opinion regarding the changes in the Swedish
legislation “Atomansvarslagen (1968:45”). ELINI has together with some of their Swedish
members in our mutual insurance company agreed on the following answer.

We understand that the suggestion distributed for referral is within the so called
“Energidverenskommelsen™ done during 2016. As the required sum insured increases from 300
million special drawing rights to 1000 million special drawing rights ELINT would like to stress
that it is essential this requirement comes into force in connection with the annual renewals by
January 1* when the available capacity in the market can be negotiated and not during an ongoing
insurance period.

ELINI will, with its best ability, support its Swedish Members in scope to achieve the new
increased liability. [\
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Yours sincerely \

Danny Vanweli(enhuyzen
Managing Director

Association d’ Assurances Mutuelles agréée sous le no. 2275 (MB du4.12.2003) TVA : BE 0479 186 730
ING : 310-1698104-11 IBAN : BE 30 3101 6981 0411 BIC : BBRUBEBB



